CAL Leadership Institute (CALLI) FAQ’s

What are the benefits of being a participant of the CALLI Leadership Institute?

CALLI is a wonderful place to grow your leadership skills, network with other participants throughout Colorado,
and meet leaders in the Colorado Library community. Our goal is to provide you with tools and exposure
necessary for future leadership roles within CAL and the Colorado Library Community.

What is the estimated cost for being involved in the CALLI program?
The registration fee is $120.00, which includes all in person sessions. Participants should factor in additional
monetary commitments for the following:

e The September 2014, March 2015 and July 2015 in person session will be held in the Denver area. If you
are outside of the metro area and will be traveling with a possible stay over in the Denver area, plan on
hotel, meals and mileage.

e CLiC April 2015 spring workshop — Registration, hotel, meals and mileage

e The October 2015 session will most likely be held at a location near the 2015 CAL conference site. Hotel,
meals and mileage may apply.

e CAL conference registration, hotel, meal and mileage for both 2014 and 2015 (not required but suggested)

e Audio headset for webinars and on-line discussions

What type of software will be used for the Online Webinars and Discussions?

We plan on using either Adobe Connect software to run the Webinars and online discussions. Please purchase a
headset before January 2015. If you would like to test your headset before our first session in January contact a
committee member.

What type of programs will be used for on-line communication, posting discussion comments, retrieval of
important documents and information?

The Leadership Development committee will create a group site in Big Tent. Participants should have access to
social media sites.

What are the expectations of participants?

CALLI participants are expected to attend all sessions both in person and on-line, participate in all class
discussions, activities, exercises, on-line complete all required reading and assignments. The committee will
make every effort to notify participants of well in advance the dates for all in person and on-line sessions.

What is the time commitment for CALLI?

CALLI participants should plan on attending the 2 day session (September 25-26) at the beginning of the
program, as well as a half-day session in conjunction with the 2014 CAL Conference. In 2015 in person sessions
include a full day in March 2015 for CAL Library Lobby Day, three day session in conjunction with the CLiC
conference in April 2015; a one day session in the Denver area in July 2015 and the culminating
session/graduation, a full day session, in October 2015. There will also be online sessions and webinars
throughout the year. Participants should also plan on ten hours of work towards assignments and readings
for each month during the program. CALLI participants will be expected to serve on a CAL committee in any
capacity for two years. Participants can start this commitment any time after starting the CALLI program.
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